
From: Brenda Larsen
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Nowak SP-10-00009
Date: Friday, July 30, 2010 4:29:21 PM

Jeff,
After conducting a review of the above named project, I have the following comments:
 

A fire apparatus access road is required for access to these lots.
All future development must comply with the International Fire Code.

 
Any questions or concerns regarding fire service features may be directed to the Kittitas County
Fire Marshal’s Office at 509-962-7000.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Brenda Larsen
Kittitas County Fire Marshal
509-962-7000
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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